
From: Joe Waters <jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/22/2013 10:08:40 AM
Subject: Re: 4 pm Monday

Perfect. We will be coming from Greenville and will get there as close to 4 as possible. Forgive us if 
we are running 5 or 10 mins behind. Thank you!
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

On Apr 22, 2013, at 1:26 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

> Yeah, that's fine. I gave Tony a brief overview this weekend, too. Thanks.
 
> 
 
> CLS
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Christian L. Soura
 
> Deputy Chief of Staff
 
> 
 
> (803) 543-0792
 
> ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
> ________________________________________
 
> From: Joe Waters [jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org]
 
> Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 12:25 AM
 
> To: Soura, Christian
 
> Subject: 4 pm Monday
 
> 
 
> Does that still work to chat briefly with Megan on the sib numbers? Tx- joe
 
> 
 
> Sent from my iPhone
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